
Greetings! 
 
Dr. Shane Andrus will be leading worship on Sunday, January 28th. 
 
It is with much relief that the random volunteer draw need not be initiated for the next few 
weeks! ☺ 
 
Thank-you to all those that help on Sunday! You hold the seams together and keep the coffee 
percolating!  
 
Volunteers for this Sunday: 
 
Elder in Charge: Linda Kisell 
Scripture and Minutes for Mission Reader: Judy Taylor 
Sound Operator: Pat Evans 
Greeters: Vicki & Bob McCaig 
Coffee Hosts: Melanie Rattai & Family 
PowerPoint Operator: Kathy Nielsen 
 
 
 
The Westminster United Church Choir has begun preparing for 2024’s Easter Canata: “Love 
Divine” by Joel Rainey. 
 
 
Westminster United Church is still accepting donations of food and toiletry items on behalf of 
the Medicine Hat Chaplaincy. The donation bin is located in the Narthex. These items help 
struggling college students and are in great demand.  
 
 
Have a wonderful weekend and stay cool! 
 

 


